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Important Reminder:

Please be aware that there are pupils who have lost their school places due to taking term time leave.
Please talk to us before you book any holidays.  
Leave during term time cannot be authorised.
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American Theme Day
Our menu turned American for one day.  On Thursday 17th January 2019, children at Oasis Academy Woodview enjoyed a special “American Theme Day” where they selected from a mouth watering menu including crispy crumb turkey burgers or southern style quorn burgers .  Yum Yum.  The American Theme day is just one of many theme days which take place at Oasis over the course of the year.  If your child is normally sandwiches and you would like to try our delicious “theme day” menus, please ask at the school office.  Meat and vegetarian options are available.
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[image: ]VACANCY
We have a vacancy for a Permanent Food Service Assistant 
And a Casual to join our kitchen Team at Oasis Woodview
For details and to apply, visit www.sodexojobs.co.uk ref.SDX/TP/472/40949
Or please call
 0121 446 4632 and ask for Catering Manager


Roald Dahl competition – Year 4 Walters Workshop
[image: ]
One of our amazingly talented children won the “Roald Dahl competition” which took place during the last academic year.  As a result of this, a special workshop was delivered to the winner’s class.  An illustration tutor from Birmingham City University came in and delivered an inspirational lesson where the children used different mediums to represent their writing.  They also created a fantastic storyboard.  What a great achievement.  Well done 4Walters.  Keep up the good work.
ILLNESSES
[bookmark: _GoBack]Children with diarrhoea or vomiting should be kept away from school for 2 days after their symptoms have gone.
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Clubs at Oasis Academy Woodview
Many clubs including box fit and football have already started and the children are very excited.  This is a great opportunity for the children to have fun and keep fit at the same time. The first basketball game is on 24.1.19 in the small hall. There will also be a football game on 28.1.19 on the school field.  Parents of those children taking part are invited to come and support their children.  Details of timings will be sent out shortly.
[image: ]Spring and Summer Term Dates

Half Term Holiday: 
Monday 18th February 2019 to Friday 22nd February 2019

Return to school: 
Monday 25th February
Easter Holiday Starts: Monday 15th April 2019

Summer Term Starts: Monday 29th April 2019

Half Term Holiday: 
Monday 27th May 2019 to Friday 31st May 2019

Return to School:
Monday 3rd June 2019

Summer Term Ends: Monday 22nd July 2019
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